Save the Date!

Saturday, April 26, 2025 (rain day Sunday)
Volunteer Work Day in Boscawen’s Town Forests

Greetings lovers of the outdoors!

In celebration of Earth Day, Boscawen’s Conservation Commission is hosting a volunteer work day
this spring on Saturday, April 26 with a rain day planned for the following day.

What to expect? We will be working outdoors on 2 or 3 projects depending on our expected attendance:

- a new trail on the northeast end of the Village Town Forest
- a new trail from the balancing rock at Weir Road Town Forest to the Boscawen Hill Loop
- spring trail clipping of current trails at the Weir Road Town Forest

We will meet up at the Town Offices at 9 AM and we plan to be done by 1 PM. Everyone should bring
work boots or at least sturdy, closed toe shoes, work gloves, and water. You may also want to bring bug
spray and anything else you think you’d like to have in order to spend a few hours in the woods
comfortably. If you’d like to bring loppers or a hand saw that would be fine. We will also have tools to
share. Please do not bring any powered tools like chain saws or striking tools like axes or machetes.

Please RSVP by April 6" if you are interested in attending! Send an email expressing your interest to
rashby@boscawennh.gov.

Happy Trails!
Boscawen Conservation Commission



